
 

  

 
 

STUDENT REGISTRATION 

Registrations for both new and returning students will be conducted online for the 2024-2025 school year. A 
link to register will be posted on the website at www.psd.ca when registration opens on Monday, February 12. 
***Please note: 2023-2024 forms cannot be used to register for 2024-2025. When registering, please make sure 

to select the correct school year. 
 

UPCOMING EVENT 
➢ Kindergarten French Immersion Open House: Tuesday, February 13, 6:00 – 7:00 pm at 

École Broxton Park School 
➢ Grade 9 Open House: Thursday, February 15, 6:00 – 8:00 pm (French Immersion & LAWS 

session at 5:30 pm) at SGCHS 
➢ Family Dance: Thursday, February 15 
➢ Pink Shirt Day: Wednesday, February 21 
➢ Grade 9 Immunizations: Monday, February 5 

 
HOT LUNCH 

Round 4 Ordering Closes February 2. To order, open or create your account, visit our website. 
Feb. 2 – Sams Feb. 15 – Dairy Queen Feb. 23 – Bite to Eat 

Booster Juice: Wednesday Feb. 14 Tuesday, Feb. 27 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS 
FIMESPAF: Monday, February 26 at 6:00 pm. 

School Council: Monday, February 26 at 6:30 pm. 
Meetings will be held in person in the library learning commons and virtually. Links can be found on our 

website calendar. 
 

NO SCHOOL 
❖ No school on Thursday & Friday, February 8 & 9 as the teachers will be away learning at Teachers’ 

Convention. 
❖ No school on Friday, February 16 & Monday, February 19. Happy Family Day! Wishing everyone a 

wonderful long weekend with family and friends. 
 

LOST AND FOUND 
Parents, please take the time to come to the school and look for any items your child may be missing! 

 
STUDENT ABSENCES 

We ask parents to always let us know when their child is going to be absent and the reason. For your 
convenience, you can do this by emailing the school at broxton@psd.ca. Alternatively, you may also call the 

main office. 
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SCHOOL FEES 
Please be sure to log into your PowerSchool Parent Portal and make sure any outstanding fees are paid so that 

your child can continue to enjoy participating in things like field trips, options, and extra-curricular 
activities. Thank you! 

 
SURVEY SEASON 

If you have a student in Grade 4 and/or Grade 7, expect to receive the 2023/24 Alberta Education Assurance 
(AEA) Survey to arrive by mail or email. 

 
FAMILY DANCE 

Save the Date! 
On Thursday, February 15th Broxton Park will be having a Family Dance. 

All students and parents are welcome to come have some fun from 6-8pm in the gym.  
If anyone is available to help with setup that afternoon please reach out to the School Council at: 

broxton.scchair@partner.psd.ca. 
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